
I write regarding the proposed amendment to the Truth in Labelling-Palm Oil Bill 
2009. 
I think it should be mandatory to identify Palm Oil as an ingredient (as opposed to 
listing it under the generic vegetable oil etc) so consumers can avoid this product. The 
degradation caused to the orangutans habitat, and the role this plays in their imminent 
extinction means we have to take a stand now. 
Please act to ensure this happens. 
 
Thankyou 
 
Emma Croft 
 
 


